
Archived: Thursday, 21 November 2019 8:17:07 AM
From: noiseregulation@infrastructure.gov.au
Sent:  Thu, 14 Nov 2019 12:40:33
To: Noise Regulation

Subject: Submission to noise regulation review [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]
Sensitivity: Normal

___________________________________
Comment: I have no problem with the drone from a noise perspective as long as the operational hours are reasonable.
I use the done service and like the convenience. 

Name: Mitch Gleeson 

Confidential?: No

submitted via infrastructure.gov.au


